
 

SUPER SUMMER THEATRE MOVES  
2020 SUMMER SERIES to 2021 

LAS VEGAS (May 12, 2020) – Due to the circumstances surrounding COVOD-19, the Super 
Summer Theatre Summer Series has been moved to 2021.  

“It is our primary responsibility to keep our audiences, artists, staff and volunteers safe, while 
also respecting the exceptional theatre experience that we have worked to build over the past 
45 years,” said Christy Miller, board chairperson for Super Summer Theatre. “While we’re 
heartbroken at having to cancel this year’s performances, we look forward to welcoming our 
audiences back to the Meadow for theatre under the stars with open arms for the 2021 
Summer Series.”  

The 2021 Super Summer Theatre Summer Series lineup will include shows previously 
scheduled for 2020: Disney and Cameron Mackintosh’s Mary Poppins, Sister Act the Musical 
and Matilda the Musical. Additional show and ticket information will be announced at a later 
date.  

Super Summer Theatre will be in direct contact with current ticket holders regarding options 
and instructions to resolve existing tickets. Those interested in making a tax-deductible 
donation toward ensuring the future of Super Summer Theatre may do so by calling 
702.579.PLAY (7529).  

For more information, visit www.supersummertheatre.org or e-mail 
info@supersummertheatre.org. For the latest show updates, follow Super Summer Theatre on 
Facebook, Instagram @supersummertheatre and Twitter.  

About Super Summer Theatre: 
Celebrating 45 years under the stars, Super Summer Theatre is a non-profit organization with 
the mission to promote the use of Nevada State Parks by providing quality, family-oriented and 
reasonably priced cultural entertainment to the community, including theatrical arts educational 
opportunities. The outdoor theatre is at Spring Mountain Ranch State Park and indoor theatre 
is located at the ViewPoint Center located at 4340 S Valley View Blvd in Las Vegas. The 
season now runs year round May through September at the Bowman Outdoor Pavilion located 
at Spring Mountain Ranch State Park and November through March in the SST Studios for the 
Performing Arts located at 4340 S Valley View Blvd in Las Vegas. 
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